
WSR 21-06-022A
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES
[Filed February 26, 2021, 3:51 p.m.]

The economic services administration requests the withdrawal of 
Proposed rule making notice filed as WSR 20-20-072 on October 2, 2020 
(WAC 388-484-0006), regarding TANF/SFA time limit extensions.

Katherine I. Vasquez
Rules Coordinator
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